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Reception MATHS Parent Event 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As mentioned in the school’s newsletter, we would like to invite you to our final ‘stay and play’ session. 
This will be planned in a similar pattern to the previous reading and writing sessions, where there is a 
choice of two opportunities for you to attend. This time, the event is focused purely around maths. After 
these sessions, we will be sending home some information about how we teach maths in the Early Years 
here at Silsden Primary, so you can further support your children at home. The dates are as follows- 

 
Seacole Class   -  Tuesday 29th April 9am / 2:30pm 
Nightingale Class  -  Wednesday 30th April 9am / 2:30pm 
Jenner Class   - Thursday 1st May 9am / 2:30pm  

 
The aim of the event is to provide you with the following; 

- Knowledge of what ‘Early Maths’ is 
- Differentiate between number and numerical pattern 
- Find out about how we teach maths in Reception at Silsden 
- Understand how you can support early maths at home 
- Receive tools and resources to take home with you. 

 

You will be able to sign up for a suitable time on Arbor. Please remember that if you are unable to attend, 
another family member can come instead of you. 
 
Finally, may we take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support, here at Silsden Primary 
School. We hope that the training evenings, the packs of resources and our stay and plays have been 
useful.  
 
Yours faithfully 
The Early Years Team 
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